From: Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:52 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Jim Amos; Deborah McKinney
Cc: McSpadden, Wes; Sanders, Toady; Littrell, Kyle; Foust, Bryan

Subject: [EXT] Initial C-141 - Poker Lake Unit 428 battery (API: 30-015-41246)
Attachments: Initial C-141 - PLU 428 Btry 2-3-19.pdf

Good Morning,

Attached is the initial form C-141 detailing the fire and release at the referenced facility with spill calculations. Please
contact us with any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Amy C- Ruth

Delaware Basin Division
Environmental Coordinator
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380

v Safe by ¢,
L ”I'..J.J_,.,

This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or
action on/of the contents of this document is prohibited.

From: Foust, Bryan

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 8:20 AM

To: Mike Bratcher; Rob Hamlet; Jim Amos; Deborah McKinney

Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Sanders, Toady; McSpadden, Wes; Ruth, Amy; jim.griswold@state.nm.us
Subject: Release notification - Poker Lake Unit 428 battery (API: 30-015-41246)

Good Morning,

This is sent as notification of a fire from the referenced facility (coordinates of release: 32.180472, -103.871538). The
source has been stopped and fire has been extinguished. Details will be provided with an initial form C-141. Please call
with any questions or concerns.

Thanks,

Jake Foust
XTO Energy
432-266-2663



